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Citizens' Infrastructure
Oversight Commission
Wednesday, Jan. 14, 6:30 p.m.
Sarge Littlehale Community Room, 
22 Orinda Way

Public Meetings

A6 Wednesday, January 14, 2015www.lamorindaweekly.com            925-377-0977

City Council
Tuesday, Jan. 20, 7 p.m. 
Auditorium, Orinda Library, 
26 Orinda Way

Planning Commission
Tuesday, Jan. 27, 7 p.m.
Auditorium, Orinda Library, 
26 Orinda Way

School Board Meeting
Orinda Union School District 
Monday, Feb. 9, 6 p.m.
OUSD Office, 8 Altarinda Road,
www.orindaschools.org
See also AUHSD meeting page A2

Check online for agendas, meeting
notes and announcements
City of Orinda:
www.cityoforinda.org
Phone (925) 253-4200
Chamber of Commerce:
www.orindachamber.org
The Orinda Association:
www.orindaassociation.org

Orinda Police
Department Incident
Summary Report
Dec. 21 to Jan. 3:

Theater View
Veterinary Clinic 
is a brand new 
facility owned by
“Dr. Laurie”
Langford who has
been caring for
animals in Orinda
for 15 years.

“Dr. Laurie” Langford 

Phone: (925) 317-3187
Fax: (925) 334-7017

Email: tvvc@theaterviewvetclinic.com
www.theaterviewvetclinic.com

1 Bates Blvd., Suite 200, Orinda

Theater View
Veterinary Clinic

Lamorindans Rally to Give Blood 
... continued from page A1

     
Jopski estimates that, thanks to Lamor-

inda’s team effort, 54 lives will be saved in
2015. All of the Orinda donations were suc-
cessful, he says, and each may end up being
used for up to three different patients in need

– a great return on the investment for all who
participated. If you missed this month’s blood
drive, you’ll still have another chance to help
in March during National Red Cross Month.
To learn more, visit www.redcross.org/about-

us/red-cross-month. To organize your own
Sleeves Up campaign with friends, family or
coworkers, visit http://sleevesup.redcross-
blood.org/pages/howitworks. 

Maureen Wilbur

Direct: (925)253-6311   Maureen@MaureenWilbur.com
www.MaureenWilbur.com   CalBRE #01268536
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The Spring Housing Market is Coming Soon!

For excellent professional real estate service when selling or buying
a home, call Maureen Wilbur. “Maureen is not only an amazing

realtor, but she is an AMAZING person…” M.R.

Alarms 84
Barking Dog

400 block Miner Rd (2)
Burglary

10 block Eastwood Dr
Burglary, Auto

Wagner Ranch Elementary
Burglary, Commercial

20 block El Gavilan Rd 
911 calls 10
Custody Violation

500 block Dalewood Dr
Disturbance

100 block Moraga Wy (domestic)
10 block Lost Valley Dr (civil)
Oak Rd/Stein Wy (juvenile)
100 block Sleepy Hollow Ln 
(juvenile)

Drunk in Public
300 block Glorietta Bl

DUI
Moraga Wy/Brookside Rd

Fire/Ambulance Call    
Monte Visa/Camino Pablo 
Miramonte High School
10 block Ranch Rd
30 block Tappan Ln
80 block El Gavilan Rd

Found Adult
20 block Crest View Ct

Hit & Run
Library
Bank of America
20 block Knickerbocker
100 block Sleepy Hollow Ln

Loud Party
200 block Moraga Wy
100 block Stein Wy
40 block Lost Valley Dr 
60 block Oak Dr

Theft, Petty
100 block Scenic Dr
Bevmo
10 block Hacienda Cr
10 block Fallen Leaf Tr (2)
100 block Meadow Ln
10 block Woodcrest Dr

Theft, Grand
40 block Bear Ridge Rd

Public Nuisance
Safeway (2)
Whitehall/Ardith Dr
20 block Carisbrook Dr

Reckless Driving
Moraga Wy/Hall Dr
Camino Pablo/Camino 
Sobrante
Moraga Via/Glorietta Bl
Camino Sobrante/Miner Rd
Camino Pablo/Los Amigos
Camino Pablo/Monte Vista
Camino Pablo/Hwy 24

Suspicious Subject 9
Suspicious Circum. 12
Suspicious Vehicle 28
Traffic Stops 72
Trespass

Hillcrest Dr/Overhill Rd
Vehicle Theft

30 block Ardilla Rd
Vandalism

60 block Barbara Rd
400 block El Toyonal

Orinda Mayor Steve Glazer – Paying It Forward
By Laurie Snyder

“Iwant my year as mayor to be all about com-
munity collaboration and consensus build-

ing,” says Orinda Mayor Steve Glazer. “We have
our issues and challenges as a city but they are all
achievable if we work constructively together in
our common desire to protect and enhance this
beautiful place. A day doesn’t go by where I don’t
count my blessings and Orinda and its people are a
cherished part of that gratitude.”

      
Glazer is a big fan of Orindans – individually

and collectively. The majority of those who live or
work in the city are friendly and bighearted, he ob-
serves, “but their giving spirit is not always flam-
boyant or visible.” Many donate money and
volunteer hours to a wide range of philanthropic
causes, but prefer to do so quietly because they be-
lieve in the maxim that to whom much is given,
much is expected. “We have always found Orin-
dans to be gracious and unpretentious. Our friends
and neighbors are very generous with their time and
resources to improve our community and to help
others regionally and around the world. There is a
great appreciation for the arts and embrace of cul-
tural diversity. We feel very privileged to call it our

home.”

      
Glazer and his family have lived in Orinda for

nearly two decades. “I met my wife while working
for a State Assemblyman in 1984. She was his press
secretary (a job I had previously held) and I was
running his re-election campaign. We dated for a
few years and ended up marrying in June 1987. Our
wedding was presided over by the Chief Justice of
the California Supreme Court, with whom I had
previously worked. Over the next few years, we
moved between Los Angeles, Sacramento and the
Bay Area due to her subsequent employment with
the telephone company and arrived in Lamorinda
in 1996 with two young children in tow. We chose
Orinda because of its beauty, great schools and con-
venience to transit. I got involved in community
matters pretty quickly, and was appointed to serve
on the city’s Parks and Recreation Commission in
1997. That same year I was asked to help the com-
mittee that was working to create the Moraga-
Orinda Fire District (MOFD) to improve public
safety and paramedic services.”

      
Six years later, he would become more inti-

mately acquainted with MOFD’s personnel than he

could have ever imagined. “Little did I know it in
1997, but those new paramedics ended up being
first on the scene with lifesaving care for me in
2003.” That year, he was shot in the neck by a trou-
bled youth firing a high-powered pellet rifle at pass-
ing motorists from the deck of an Orinda home.
Glazer, who’d simply been out enjoying a drive
with his family on Miner Road, was seriously
wounded as a .17-caliber projectile pierced his
body and lodged next to his spine – after narrowly
missing his carotid artery. Police apprehended the
shooter but, because pellet guns were classified as
toys in the criminal code at that time, they were un-
able to charge the youth with negligently discharg-
ing a weapon. After his recovery from a two-hour
surgical procedure to repair his wound, Glazer col-
laborated with then-California Sen. Tom Torlakson
to legislate stiffer penalties for pellet gun attacks.
Motivated by the paramedics’ kindness and dili-
gence, he also decided to “pay it forward” by play-
ing a more active role in Orinda’s governance.

      
On one recent day, Glazer spent an hour on the

phone helping a fellow Orindan better understand
how the city government works, and then shifted
gears to make philanthropy-related telephone calls
as a California State University Trustee before
switching back into mayor mode. Driving out to
Orinda’s Lost Valley neighborhood, he surveyed
and helped resolve a situation residents felt was
blighting the area (see photos on p. A-7). 

      
“Prior to a council meeting, a typical day is

doing your homework on the issue at hand, asking
questions of staff and talking with interested resi-
dents.When you serve as Mayor, you’re responsible
for providing feedback to staff in organizing activ-
ities and meetings, and have additional responsibil-
ities to represent the city at community events and
regional forums. You have to be mindful that in
most cases you’re not speaking for yourself, so you
have to consider the opinions and expectations of
your council colleagues. Half of the conflicts I see
between residents or between residents and their
city have to do with misunderstandings and not dif-
ferences on substance. The question becomes,
‘How we can engage and find common ground?’”

      
This is the second in a two-part series of inter-

views with Orinda Mayor Steve Glazer. To read
part one, visit our online archives: www.lamor-
indaweekly.com. 

The recent news regarding the Obama administration’s efforts to improve relations with Cuba was
heartening to Orinda Mayor Steve Glazer and family. “My wife’s family came from Cuba so we share a
special bond with the island. We still have relatives who live there and we have traveled to see them
so we have a firsthand account of their struggles over the years. I’m hopeful that the human condi-
tion will improve for the people of Cuba with the renewal of political relations.” From left – the
Glazer family: Ariel, Steve, Melba, and Alex. Photo provided




